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This book asserts that each
person is unique and valuable,
and we are all born free and
equal, as stated in the
Universal Declaration of
Human Rights. Through these
pages the reader will discover
how his or her birthplace,
family, preferences, etc.,

define the way he or she sees
the world. Topics such as
cultural, sexual, religious and
family diversity, as well as the
diversity of people with
disabilities, show us that each
and every one of us is a unique
treasure: we are diversity!
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Diversity is an essential feature of the 

evolution of the Earth and its inhabitants. 

Let's learn the breadth of the word diversity!

✓Values the role of children as 
forces of change. Children 
don’t discriminate from birth, 
and they are the present and 
future of our society.

✓ It is very relevant because 
there are still countries that 
do not have anti-
discrimination laws, nor do 
they educate about it.

✓Minorities must be listened to 
and treated with respect. 
Healthy and loving 
coexistence is a symptom of a 
society that includes and does 
not separate.

✓Advocates moving towards a 
world that eradicates violence 
and understands each person 
from his or her uniqueness.

✓Empowers based on pride. We 
do not have to be ashamed of 
being different, on the 
contrary, our richness lies in 
this diversity.

✓Educates about diversity from 
a historical, inclusive and 
modern perspective, 
addressing the current 
urgency of a segregated 
world.

✓Addresses sexual diversity as 
an urgent issue that needs to 
be made visible and 
understood.

✓Takes into account the dozens 
of ways of making a family 
today. All families are 
different and all are valid.
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